
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Friday  September 27, 2019 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

 
 

REGULAR 

0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:55 

2 9:01 – 9:58 

3 10:04 – 11:11 

4 11:17 – 12:14 

5L 12:14 – 12:59 

6 1:05 – 2:02 

7 2:08 – 3:05 

Buses Run 3:11 

TODAY’S EVENTS 
Suicide Awareness Week 
  -Friendship Friday 
CC @ Woodward Park 1:30 
  Out of class 9:58 
TN V-Lewis Cup @ Ridgeview 
8:00/11:00am 
FB JV @ Taft 5:00 
  Out of class 2:02 
FB V @ Taft 7:30 
  Depart 5:15 
Cheer JV @ Taft 
  Depart 3:30 
Cheer/Band @ Taft 
  Depart 4:30  

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
9/30-10/4-Homecoming 
Week 
9/30-Josten’s-Girls at lunch 
10/1-Josten’s-Boys at lunch 
10/1-ASVAB 
10/2-Late Start 

 
SHAFTER HIGH VISION 

Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long-standing 
traditions. 

 

 

 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
frowsy (FROW zee) adj. musty, 
stale 
 
The lamp, discovered in a 
frowsy Midwestern antique 
store, turned out to be quite 
valuable. 

 
MENU 

Fried Rice and Chicken Egg 
Rolls  

 

STAFF 
10/2-Late Start-WASC 
10/4-Rally 
10/9-Late Start-WASC 
10/11-First Quarter ends 
Thursdays = Power PRIDE Days 
Open Enrollment Deadline: 
September 30 for insurance, 
dental plan changes, or add 
dependents. 
vbloodworth@kernhigh.org 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 

Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com   
●The Golden Door Scholarship 
  Deadline: Sept. 30 
●Video Contest Scholarship 
  Deadline:  Sept. 30 
●2019 Youth Awards 
  Deadline: Oct. 15 
●2019 Mana Scholarship 
  Deadline: Oct. 23 

 
HOMECOMING  
DRESS-UP DAYS 

Monday-PJ Day 
Tuesday-Meme Day 
Wednesday-Wacky Wednesday 
Thursday-Career Day 
Friday-Spirit Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students:  CSF applications are due 
TODAY.  Pick up an application at the 
Career Center or the Counseling 
Office.  You must turn in the 
application to your counselor.  
 
The Robotics Club will meet Monday 
after school in room 301.  
 
Students & Staff:  The 6th Annual 
Geek Streak is almost here!!  This 
year, it is a color run!  All the 
proceeds go to our AP Club, which 
helps to pay for tests, scholarships, 
and more!  If you would like to join 
us on October 19th for the 5k Fun 
Run, get a registration form from the 
Activities Office, Front Office or Miss 
Davis in room 705.   
 
Students:  At the Homecoming Rally 
on Friday, October 4th, there will be a 
Class Dance-Off!  If you are 
interested, find your class president 
for more information.    
 
Homecoming Dance:  Keep the 
Homecoming celebration going!  You 
can now purchase tickets to the 
Homecoming Dance for $5 in the 
Finance Office or $3 if you have an 
ASB sticker.  The dance is Saturday, 
October 5th in the Cafeteria, 7:00-
10:00pm.   
 
Students:  Remember, the ASVAB CEP 
is scheduled for October 1st at 8:00am 
in the cafeteria.  Are you curious what 
to expect on test day?  Stop by Mrs. 
Dearmore’s room 902 for a web site 
address with valuable test sample 
questions and test taking strategies 
when you sign up. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students:  Time is running out to pre-
order your yearbook for the low price 
of $75.00. The price will increase on 
Tuesday so don’t put it off any longer! 
Also, SENIORS, if you want to purchase 
a senior ad you only have until October 
11th.   You can order your yearbook or 
senior ad online at Jostens.com or at 
the Finance Office.   
 
Seniors selling BBQ Tickets:  Money 
and/or tickets need to be turned in on 
Monday in the Finance Office or in the 
Athletic/Activity Office. 
 
Hey, Seniors!  Steven Studios will be 
on campus to take Senior Portraits at 
8:00am NEXT Wednesday, October 2nd.  
If you have not yet taken your Senior 
Portrait and do not have an 
appointment set to do so, this is your 
last chance to have it taken and be in 
the Senior Section of he yearbook.  
That’s NEXT Wednesday, October 2nd, 
at 8:00am in front of the Auditorium. 
 
Seniors:  Josten’s will be here next 
week to get your cap & gown orders or 
any orders you may have from 
Josten’s.  They will take the girls’ 
orders on Monday, September 30th and 
the boys on Tuesday, October 1st.  
PLEASE take advantage of this 
opportunity!! 
 
Football Fans:  Bakersfield College is 
inviting all Early College high school 
students to come out Saturday at 5:00pm 
for the first Early College Football Night!  
Admission to the game will be free to all 
high school students in attendance and 
the first 200 students will receive free 

food. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/
http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


